
(OOPT)

Adian Office, New Westminster, B. C.

April 22nd 1913,

Dear Sir:-

Refering to the timber cut outside of the B. C.

E. Ry. Right of way, on the Matsquie Indian Reserve, I have

to inform you that the Department of Indian Affairs has in-

structed me to collect from your company, $5.00 per M.ft.

B. M., in accordance with the scale forwarded to Head-quarters,

I transmitted the amount (£160.25) already paid by your company

and I have received instructions to collect the balance without

delay.

Yours very truly,

PETER DYRNE,

Indian Agent.

Mr. Sinolair,

Engineer,

B. C. E. Ry. Co.

CITY.
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